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Topic: Paroxysmal Nocturnal Haemoglobinuria Soliris Patient Numbers 

 

Type of Question: Hansard Page 93, 22 October 2014.   

 

Senator: Di Natale, Richard 

 

Question:  

 

Why does only one person have access to the drug?   

 

 

Answer: 

 

As of 22 October 2014, 78 patients receive subsidised eculizumab (Soliris®) through the Life 

Saving Drugs Programme (LSDP) for the treatment of Paroxysmal Nocturnal 

Haemoglobinuria. 

 

Since the LSDP post-market review was announced in May 2014, two new patients have 

been granted access to this medicine for this condition, with one of those new patients still 

currently receiving the subsidised access as at 22 October 2014. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


